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Posler, Kathryn

From: Norma Bell <normabell@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2023 9:16 AM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: RE: 956-PA-2022

 ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!  
Hi Kathryn, I attended the meeting last night regarding the rezoning of the property at the north west corner of Pinnacle 
Peak and Los Portones, the meeting was very well attended by homeowners.  As you well know, the developer wants to 
put in a Doggy Day Care.  The building will be 9,600 square ft.  and two stories with 100 kennels meaning 100 dogs.  If 
this rezoning should be approved, the Scottsdale Police will be overwhelmed with calls of complaints.  I feel the present 
zoning is more than acceptable and the area residents would approve of anything going in under the present zoning. 
I want to thank you for returning my call and presenting  our concerns to the City Council. 
 
Yours truly, 
Norma Bell 
602-826-0060 
 
 

From: Posler, Kathryn [mailto:KPosler@Scottsdaleaz.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 8:45 AM 
To: normabell@cox.net 
Cc: Kurt Waldier <kwaldier@beusgilbert.com> 
Subject: 956-PA-2022 
 
Hi Norma, 
 
If you have comments on the case, feel free to send them to me and I will include them as part of the case file and 
future staff reports. I have also copied the applicant in case you have any specific questions. Thank you!  
 
Thank you, 
 
Katie Posler  
Senior Planner 
480 312 2703 
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